
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
To Secretaries of County Associations currently affiliated to the NRA    
 
December 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Club Secretary,  
 
THE ASTOR COUNTY COMPETITION 2022 
 
 
This is the First Stage of the 2022 Astor County Competition. In this Championship a County is 
represented by a team from one Rifle Club. It is shot in two stages set out in the Match 
Conditions. 
 
Please note that both the County Association and all the Clubs competing in the County 
Qualification Round, must be currently affiliated to the NRA at the date of the qualification round. 
The Organiser or Astor Secretary must check that all competing teams have complied with this 
condition before returning the Claim Form.  
  
When the Claim Form is received at the NRA, medals will be sent to the relevant Club Secretary, as 
applicable.   
 
The claim for can be found on our online entry website: https://online.nra.org.uk/astor-2022  
 
Please ensure these are returned to the NRA by Friday 1st July 2022 
  
All counties are asked to encourage their clubs to enter this competition at county level and if 
successful, to attend the Imperial Meeting. If your team is successful and competes in the Astor 
Final, each individual must hold a valid Shooter Certification Card.  
  
Please return claim forms as soon as possible after your match.   
  
We wish you successful shooting.  
   
 
  
  
  
Carol Kellow 
Shooting Division 

https://online.nra.org.uk/astor-2022

